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Dear school

The dean of the faculty of OMWR of THAME Z.Mukimov visited the school # 11 in Kashkadarya region on 4
April 2019. During his visit to his native school, Z.Mukimov spoke with his teachers and educators, and
talked about the opportunities available to young people in our country, and emphasized the readiness of
the head of our state to publish a wide circle of readers. and gave books to the school library.
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